
THE SINGING GROUP will be singing today at River court 
residential home, Explorer Drive, Watford, WD18 6TQ.
F
SOUP RUN next Friday evening will be led by Hemel 
Hempstead church and the driver is Chris Lucas. If you wish 
to go on the Soup Run please contact Pat Walton on  01923 
672 500 or email pat@pwalton.co.uk.

THE NEXT HEALTHY LIVING PROGRAMME asks the question, 
"Does the winter leave you feeling blue?" and what we can 
do about it. We are pleased to welcome for the first time 
Marlon Bridgeman, a Mental Nurse of 16 years experience. 
The evening will be filmed by the TED Media Production 
Team to promote outreach within the Division. Please 
support this programme. 

CHRISTMAS TOY SERVICE will take place at 11am on 
Sabbath 8 December.

PRAYER CORNE  R  . Let us pray about the situation developing 
between Israel and Palestine.

ADRA-UK SHOEBOX APPEAL 2012.  Pack a shoebox for a 
needy child in Burkina Faso and put a smile on their face. 
Take your shoebox to the ADRA-UK office at Stanborough 
Park by Sunday 18 November.

DIG A LITTLE DEEPER SEMINAR, SATURDAY 24 NOVEMBER, The 
next seminar will start at 4pm in Armstrong Hall.  Come and 
learn how to study the Word of God.

CHRISTMAS FELLOWSHIP LUNCH 1 December is now full, and 
no further bookings can be accepted.

FAMILY MINISTRIES PRAYER BASKET. This week's prayer basket 
will be passed on to the Walton family. Let's ask for God's 
blessings upon Peter, Pat and their children: Gordon and 
Tracey, together with son-in-law and grandchildren Danielle 
and Ellen.

SPCM.  Interested in Lessons in Violin, Cello, Guitar, Woodwind 
& Brass instruments, as well as Singing (1-1, or group lessons)? 
Contact Jiae on spcmahn@gmail.com

CREATIVE CRAFT CLASSES - every Wed 1.30-3.30pm in the 
Larch Room. All are welcome. For more details contact Pat 
Walton or Joanna Gentle 07722 342 948.

JUNIOR CHOIR.  If you have children aged between 10 & 
14yrs & would like them to join the Junior Choir, please see 
Jiae Ahn to book a place. Rehearsals Thurs 5.30-6.30pm.

BIBLE STUDY TRAINING, SUNDAY 18 NOVEMBER 9am-1pm in the 
Armstrong Hall.  A seminar, led by Ivana Mendez has been 
arranged.  All interested in learning how to give a Bible Study 
welcome.

CHRISTMAS MESSY CHURCH takes place today. For those of 
you who have had your booking confirmed, registration starts 
at 3.45pm for a prompt 4pm start. The Hub will be completing 
the Astronomy award. We meet again on 16 February 2013.

SAVE THE DATE!  THE ANNUAL CHRISTMAS CAFE will take place 
on 15 December.  Good food, live music, with a Christmas 
twist!  Booking details to follow, but please put it in your diaries 
and invite your friends now.  Contact Pavle Milanovic for 
further details.

THE DEVELOPMENT FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE wishes to 
thank Amy Read for her time and professionalism at the 
very successful photo-shoot during the Gift, Books and 
Craft Fair last Sunday. They would also like to thank all 
those who supported this event.

CHRISTMAS GIFTS, BOOKS AND CRAFTS FAIR last Sunday 
raised £430 for the Watford Peace Hospice, plus £35 for 
STOP, and £150 for the Church Development Fund.

PARENTS IN PRAYER will meet next Sabbath at 3.30-
4.30pm in the Maple Room. Join us in prayer for our 
children & grandchildren.

OCTOBER TITHES & OFFERINGS
For local church

Church and Parallel Service offerings £  5,434 
Development offerings £  3,970
Sabbath School Mission offerings £  2,045
Tithes £28,176
We thank God for enabling us to support His work so 
richly. He is truly blessing us as a church. In the coming 
months we will be challenged to give sacrificially for the 
church development while continuing to return Tithes 
and offering for mission. One way to do this is to join the 
61 members who give through Gift Aid and by that one 
act increases giving by 25%. Imagine the difference that 
would make to our budget.

THE NEXT TUESDAY TALKS will be on Tue 11 December.
All are welcome.

OUR CHURCH SERVICES ARE RECORDED and streamed live 
on the internet. If you prefer not to be filmed please ask 
one of the deacons to assist you to appropriate seating.

9.45 am
Welcome

Hymn 2 NAH

Prayer

Mission News

Musical Item

Lesson Study

Mission Offering

Hymn 121 NAH

Benediction

Christian Guenin

'All People That on Earth Do Dwell'

Ron Grant

Philipe Morais

'Arming for Victory '

'Thine Be the Glory'

Daniel Guenin

Sabbath School

Announcements

CONCERT 

'Amazing Grace'
24 November 7.30pm

A concert of Sacred Music and Testimonies
Performed by the Ahn Trio, Narrated by Karin Wieczorek

Free Admission
Refreshments & gifts will be on sale after the concert

 

An SPC Development Fund Initiative

Announcements

mailto:spcmahn@gmail.com
mailto:pat@pwalton.co.uk


11 am

Call To Worship

Hymn 16 NAH

Welcome

Special Item

Baptism of Sharon Sinclair 
& Joanne Gentle

Hymn 175 NAH

Special Item

Tithes & Offerings 

Children's Story

Family Prayer

Scripture Reading

Sermon

Hymn 602 NAH

Welcome to new 
members & Introduction 
of Head Teacher

Benediction 

'Praise to the Holiest in the height
And in the depth be praise;

In all His words  most wonderful 
Most sure in all His ways.'

Hymn 45 v1

'O Worship the King'

Samuel Lopez

Pastor Karin Weiczorek

'Rejoice the Lord is King'
(To be sung during baptism)

‘All Things Bright and Beautiful’
Stan. School String Ensemble

Lukonde Mwinga

Angel Fisher-Green

Eva Papaioannou

Buya Simatele & Gabriel Severi

'Be Thou My Vision'

Pastor Karin Wieczorek

Gabriel Severi

Serving Elders: Kish Poddar & Nielson Roberts
Organist: Brian Combridge

Sat 17 Nov     Divine Service, 11am, Led by Stanborough 
Park School; Parallel Service, Karin Weiczorek
Messy Church

Sun 18 Nov Pathfinders 9.30am
Bible Study Training, 9am – 1pm

Mon 19 Nov Badminton Club, Stan. School, 5.30pm 
Come Be Still, 2-3pm

Wed 21 Nov   Creative Craft Classes 1.30pm
Badminton Club, Stan. School, 5.30pm
Prayer Meeting, 7.30pm

Sat 24 Nov Divine Service, 11am Marius Wieczorek; 
Parallel Service , J Cunningham
'Amazing Grace' CONCERT, 7.30pm 

Thur 29 Nov Health Lecture
Sat 1 Dec Investiture Day/Concert

Christmas Fellowship Lunch
Sun 2 Dec Pathfinder Fun Day
Sat 8 Dec Toy Service

Pastoral Team
Karin Wieczorek
pastorkarinw@gmail.com
Mobile: 0770 681 3907
DAY OFF: Sunday

Ivana Mendez
ivanamendez@hotmail.co.uk

Mobile: 07539 326780

Stanborough Centre Office
Centre Manager: Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320372 
AV Advance Requests/Bookings

spcavteam@gmail.com
AV Duty Assistant for November: David Swain

DVD Recordings of Services
Available to order from the desk after the divine service

Stanborough Park College of Music
Jiae Ahn, Tel. 07837 404 261 / Email: spcmahn@gmail.com

bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org 
Deadline is THURSDAY 3pm

*  *  *  *  *  *  *

SUNSET TIMES Today: 4.08pm Next Friday: 4.01pm

17 November 2012

Welcome To
Stanborough Park Church

'For I will pour water on him who is thirsty, 
and streams on the dry ground. 
I will pour my Spirit on your seed, 

and my blessing on your offspring'.
Isaiah 44:3

Pastoral Team: Karin Wieczorek & Ivana Mendez
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road
Watford WD25 9JL

01923 894 664 
www.stanboroughchurch.org

www.livestream.com/stanboroughparkchurch     

Contacts

DiaryDivine Service

http://www.livestream.com/stanboroughparkchurch

